
News story: Witness appeal: Notting
Hill Gate, 31 January 2018

At around 16:05 on Wednesday 31 January 2018, a passenger at Notting Hill
Gate Underground station was dragged along the platform after becoming
trapped in the doors of a Central Line train.

Did you witness this incident or have any other information you consider
relevant? If so, we would like to hear from you.
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